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What a busy week in school, we have had visitors into school, multiple trips out of school 
and some of the worst weather I can remember. On Thursday we were visited by three 
leaders from across our Trust who came and looked at how we do things here at Preston. 
I was very proud of the children and staff who acquitted themselves admirably.   

This week in school 

Reception have been busy this week baking and working on their house and home topic. 
Year 1 have been learning about Super Potato and having fun finding out about floating 
and sinking. Year 2 have been working on the Gruffalo. Year 3 have been on a field trip 
to Teesmouth for a rock and soil workshop, the children have been very excited about this 
even though the weather is not the best. Some of the children from year 4, 5 and 6 were 
selected for a cross country event, Mr Pearce said that they all did very well and fun was 
had by all. This week some of year 5 have been selected as digital leaders who will work 
across the school helping with internet safety. Year 6 have been asked to pilot a new 
online maths program designed to challenge and improve their maths knowledge. Nursery 
have been learning about Spain, they have learned how to say hello in Spanish and tasted 
different food. We have now welcomed in all the Acorns children and they are getting to 
know each other and the staff. 

PTA 

Don’t forget that afterschool tonight it’s the PTA AGM at 3.30pm in school. Everyone is 
welcome to attend this and new members would be especially welcome, you don’t need 
to have any experience just a willingness to help. 

Digital Leaders 

Congratulations to our new Digital Leaders from Year 5 – Millie, Carson, Imogen, Belle, 
Zara and Yousef! They will be running a number of activities linked to internet safety this 
year after they have completed their initial training. 

School Uniform 

Thank you to everyone who has donated uniform for our school uniform exchange. We 
currently have lots of uniform and do not have space to store anymore. The uniform 
exchange is free and available for anyone to use so please make use of this fabulous 
resource. 

Parking 

This week I have had several complaints from our neighbors around school about 
dangerous and inconsiderate parking. Please be considerate when you are parking and be 
aware of other people around you. 

Enjoy your weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 5th and 

Wednesday 6th 

November 

 

PTA AGM Friday 

27th September 

3.30pm in School 

 

PTA Halloween 

Disco - Thursday 

24th October 

 

PE timetable 

Rec – Tuesday     

Y1- Monday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday 

Y4-Tuesday 

Y5-Friday 

Y6- Monday 
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